Board Meeting

10-27-22

The meeting was called to discuss creating a Facebook page and Website for FF Inc. Lynn Clemens submitted a written proposal including ideas and cost to the board members prior to this meeting and went over the reasoning behind the proposal.

Derek Dieringer introduced himself and information about websites and Facebook as they relate to our needs and how they are used in conjunction with each other. The cost for websites is for the hosting and the builder software. The cost is \$99/year plus \$20/every 2 years to purchase a domain name.

Jim Nelson suggested we have two separate websites, one for the fire department and one for FF Inc. They are two separate entities.

There are things that a website can do that a Facebook page cannot. You can put links on Facebook to visit the website for things such as minutes.

Everyone agreed the cost was not prohibitive.

A motion was made to proceed with getting a Facebook page and website by Warren Johnson/2nd by Ed Clemens. Motion carried. Carol will call the other two members of the finance committee for final approval. Once that is done, Derek will go ahead and begin creating the Facebook page and website for FF Inc. Fire Fighter Inc. and Pike Lake Fire Department websites and Facebook pages will be separate sites, but information can be linked between them. Warren is checking with the town about legalities.

Board members attending the meeting:
Carol Birchell
Ed Clemens
Warren Johnson
Sandy Sironi
Community members attending the meeting:
Lynn Clemens
Jim Nelson
Derek Dieringer

Meeting adjourned at 3:01.